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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Our beloved brother, John Foss, passed away on Tuesday night, April 9, 2013 in Fargo, ND. Following is 

an initial announcement from his pastor, Rev. Carl Swearson. Let us support John's family during this 

important time and pray for his victorious transition to a glorious new life in the spiritual world. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

 

 
 

John Foss (1951 - 2013) 
 

Dear Family, 

 

I have just received word that our dear brother, John Foss, North Dakota State Pastor, ascended last night 

in Fargo. 

 

This was unexpected and has taken us by surprise. His wife, Keiko, was attending a Kodan Meeting in 

New York City and had spoken with him just hours earlier. 

 

We want to offer prayers on John's behalf over the next three days. If you are willing to pray an hour for 



him, please contact Cindy Pfeiffer in Fargo, ND or contact Tomoko Taira in Minneapolis, MN. Betsy 

Orman will be setting up a page for John on Facebook as well. 

 

John was born December 26, 1951. He joined the Unification Movement in Minneapolis on December 18, 

1974. John and Keiko were blessed at Madison Square Garden on July 1, 1982. Their two children are 

Rygo (29) and Roshan (25). Rygo lives in New York and Roshan lives in Minneapolis. 

 

Beginning Thursday, April 11, you will be able to send condolences or sign his online guest book at 

www.wrightfuneral.com under the obituary section. 

 

John truly lived a beautiful and victorious life. Thank you, John! 

 

Rev. Carl Swearson 

 

District 8 Pastor 

 

 

 

 


